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Beginning Wednesday 20 May, bpost will resume letter and parcel shipments to a further five
destinations:

Hong Kong
Taiwan
Japan
Singapore
South Korea
This means that customers will again be able
to drop their letters and parcels in the red
post boxes and at post offices from this date.

These destinations are added to the list of
countries to which bpost resumed shipments
on 12 May. These are the United States,
Canada, Brazil, Russia and China.

Since the suspension of letter and parcel
shipments outside Europe was announced on
19 March, bpost has worked tirelessly to find

the right solutions and alternatives to enable
the earliest possible resumption of all these
activities.

bpost Group will do everything in its power to
ensure this mail is delivered as quickly as
possible to all destinations.

However, there may still be some delays,
depending on the number of flights and
available capacity, as well as the local
delivery situation.

Updated information on the situation is
regularly published on the bpost website and
at https://news.bpost.be/en-corona
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